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January Newsletter 
 

2004 Board of Directors 
Terry Roof, Pres 817 430 8005 <> Jerry Stiller, VP 972 429 5000 <> Ben Dobson, Sec 972 436 8422 

Travis Haren, Treas 972 344 6315<>Curtis Helton, Rifle 972 740 0108<>Jay Rasmussen, Skeet 972 699 3629 
Harry Hettinger, Pistol 940 390 5651 <> Dean Westerman, Trap 972 625 3378 

 

Annual Banquet, January 8th

The annual banquet is set for Jan 8th at the Double Tree, same place as always.  It will be BBQ and $10 
per head, guests are welcome, kids under 16 free.  4 board members are up for re-election. Doors will 
open at 5:30, dinner at 6:00/6:30, meeting at 7:00.  There will be door prizes, raffles and lots of fun.  Ben 
Dobson from Lake Point Marine is donating a Ruger 10-22 rifle to be given away as a door prize.  Be 
sure to show up and vote for your directors, have some great BBQ and a good time.  PLEASE RSVP 
on the website, email or phone to help with the planning.  SEE last months newsletter for map.  It is also 
on the website.   
 
Orientation Training Classes are scheduled for January 8th and February 5th at the Club.  Each class will 
begin at 8:00 am and last approximately 1 hour.  This training focuses on basic safety concerns and 
equipment use.  Orientation training is required for all new members.  If you are not a new member but 
would like to participate in this training, please join in on the fun. 
 

>>> Part Time Help Needed  <<< 
We are in need of a person to replace Mark and Nicole for the weekend coverage.  If you know of 
someone who would like this position, please contact Terry or one of the directors as soon as possible.  
The job entails working a few days a week and has the house at the entrance as quarters for this person.  
It’s a pretty good deal for a retired person/couple or someone needing somewhere to live in exchange for 
some help.   
 

Webpage and Newsletter on Web 
We are considering putting the newsletter on the website at www.shootntsa.com.  It would save us 
about $4000 per year to do this.  It would also allow more information to be put into the newsletter as the 
mailed version has a 3 page limit.  We are going to take a straw vote on the issue and discuss it at the 
annual meeting.  If you are not going to attend, contact one of the board members to give your opinion. 
 

Break In at Club 
The club was broken into a few weeks back one evening.  A few tools were missing and a days receipts.  
The Denton county law officials and Sanger police are doing what they can to find the persons. 
 

Trap Clinic 
Jim McClure has been kind enough to set up a Harlen Campbell Trap Clinic on February 1 and 2.  One 
field will be used on those days and not available for general use.  The other field is business as usual. 


